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Reading 1 
 
Responsorial Psalm 
 
Reading II 
 
Gospel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Deuteronomy  4.32-34, 39-40 
 
Blessed the people the Lord has chosen as his heritage. 
 
Romans 8.14-17 
 
Matthew 28.16-20 
 
The name at our Baptism is the name of love ---The Trinity exists in a 
community of love.  The Each time we make the Sign of the Cross, we place 
on our bodies the badge of love. 
 
Love has brought us into being, has introduced us into the community of 
Jesus in the church, and love in Jesus Christ is with us all our days, and with 
God’s world until the end of time. 

 
MASSES 

Saturday June 09, 2012 St. Malachy @ 
7:00 p.m. 

• Bernard & Veronica Belter by Maureen, Dawson, 
Beverley 

• Edmay Beaulne by Rachel & Richard 

• All parishioners of St. Malachy & OLV 

Sunday June 10, 2012 OLV @  
9:00 a.m. 

• Bill Farnand (30th ann.) Margaret &family  

• Kellard McDonnel(2nd ann) by Eunice & Bruce 
 

• Marion Hewson (9th ann) by the family 
 

• Gerald Limmer (6th ann.) by the family 



 
 
WE ARE BACK IN ORDINARY TIME 
The Church’s year is made up of two high seasons (Lent-Easter and Advent-
Christmas) and two blocks of what, in Church language, is called Ordinary Time. It is 
most noticeable in the changed décor of the church. The Easter banners have gone 
and on most Sundays the priest wears green vestments. Some of the music which is 
integral to the Mass also tends to be different. We will be in that mode for a good 
stretch of time, basically until the Advent season begins. 
 
In his apostolic letter approving the Roman calendar (14 February 1969), Pope Paul VI 
noted some important facts about the liturgical year: 
 

• Over many centuries, Catholics had become accustomed to so many special religious 
devotions that the mysteries of redemption lost their proper place. This was due to the 
large number of vigils, holydays and octaves, and to the growing dominance of various 
seasons over the Church year; 
 

• St. Pius X and Pope John XXIII restored Sunday to its former dignity, so that everyone 
should once more consider it as the Church’s original feast day; 

 
• The Popes restated the traditional teaching of the Church: The celebration of the 

liturgical year has a special sacramental power and force which nourishes and 
strengthens the life of Christians. The Church year is not merely a recalling of the 
historical events by which Christ won our salvation; 

 
• The reason for the restoration of the liturgical year is to help believers through their 

faith, hope and love to share more fully in the entire mystery of Christ as it is unfolding 
throughout the year. 

 
PASTORAL LETTER ANNOUNCING THE DIOCESAN JUBILEE YEAR 
The pastoral letter that has been received from the Diocese concerning the Diocesan Jubilee 
Year and will be available this week on the Bulletin Boards at the entrance of our churches.  
The information is also available on the Diocesan Website at http://www.diocesegatineau.org 
 

 
EVANGELIZERS IN THE MIDST OF YOUTH 
You are between 16 and 35 and you want to 
be heard for a change? This is an invitation 
you will not want to miss.  Come participate in 
a diocesan meeting with Mgr Durocher, the 
new Archbishop of Gatineau 
 
Date: Saturday, June 22, 2012 
Hour: 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

Where: Relais « Au Chêne », 45 Prévost Street, Gatineau, Hull Sector. 
 

 
ST. MALACHY WARDEN’S: 
St. Malachy Wardens would like to thank the following for their generous donations: 
 

• Robert(Bob) Bertrand  who donated his time and equipment this past winter for snow 
removal for the parish. 

 



• Reg Lavell who donated topsoil which was used to level the ground in front the house.  

• Alvin Butler who donated his time and equipment to spread the topsoil and to the other 
volunteers who helped. 

• The Estate of George Ryan for the donation of the refrigerator for the food booth and 
the volunteers who delivered it. 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
 
MESSAGE FROM ST. STEPHEN’S ANGLICAN CHURCH 
A banner commemorating last summer's Camp ARK vacation Bible school will be unveiled & 
blessed at St. Stephen's Anglican Church on Sunday, June 3rd at 11 a.m. The congregation & 
choir of St. Andrew's United Church will be joining with St. Stephen's on this occasion and The 
Rev. Louise Graves will be the guest preacher. 
 
If members of OLV and Our Redeemer would like to join with us following your services, you 
would be most welcome. There will be a potluck following the Eucharist. 
 
Just so you know, this year's Camp ARK will be held the week of August 13th at  
St. Stephen's.  More information will be sent out in June. 
Matthew J. Brown 
Diocesan Missioner for Youth Formation & Vocation, Anglican Diocese of Ottawa. 
 
138TH ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO STE-ANNE-DE BEAUPRE AND TO CAP-DE-LA-
MADELEINE 
Invitation to the Dioceses of Ottawa, Gatineau, Pembroke, Mont-Laurier, and 
Alexdandria/Cornwall to the annual pilgrimage on August 11–12, 2012.  The weekend 
celebrant is Archbishop Paul-André Durocher, Archdiocese of Gatineau.  For more information, 
please contact Mike Budge at 613-224-8110.  http://www.ste-anne-de-beaupre.com/ 
 
OLV SOCIETY: 
The Society is looking for drinking glasses and coffee cups for some events in the church. Also, 
if you have a good working fridge, the Society would like to hear from you. 
 
REMINDER: The garage sale is on Saturday, September 8. If you have anything to donate, or 
for pick-up, the last day will be Monday September 3. Nothing will be accepted the day of 
the sale. No clothing, large items (furniture, beds, dressers etc.), can be accepted. 
Please call Monique at 819-986-3166 for information on any of the above OLV Society items.  
 

 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS  OLV ST. MALACHY 
May 19-20, 2012 (Sunday Offering)         $ 708.00 $181:00 
May 19-20, 2012  (Papal Charities) $177:00  $  86:00 
May 26-27, 2012  (Sunday Offering) $532:00 $178:00 
May 26-27, 2012  (Fuel) $378:00   $117:00 

 
ARE YOU NEW TO OUR PARISH? 
Welcome to all who want to make their faith home here! You may have come from other places. You may have 
been “away for a while”. Be assured that we love to have you among us. We would appreciate it very much if 
you identified yourself at Mass. It would also help if you would take the time to fill out a registration form. The 
next time you are with us, you may leave it in the collection basket or give it to one of the ushers or to the 
priest.  Welcome.     
 


